
CITY OF CHIPLEY 

STAFF REPORT 

  

SUBJECT: Chipley Tanker 2 Tank Replacement – Fire Department – ARPA Funding 

 

MEETING DATE                                                            PREPARED BY                                                                                                                                                                                   
Thursday, August 29, 2024                      Hunter Aycock, Fire Chief  

 

SUMMARY                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
This will approve the purchase of a new tank to be fabricated and installed on Tanker 2 for the Fire 

Department. This apparatus is a crucial part of our firefighting operations and the tanker the city ordered 

will not arrive until sometime in 2025. The total cost of the fabricated tank is $31,733.00 and we are 

requesting it to be funded with ARPA funding. 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
City Staff recommend approval of the new tank for the Fire Department in the amount of $31,733.00.. 

 

ATTACHMENTS                                                                                                                                                                                               
 

1. Request for Purchase and Funding 

2. Three (3) Quotes 


